
Minutes for Dallas IFGS Board meeting on Dec 10, 2016 at Camp Holland 

minutes taken Patrick McGehearty 

 

Board members present:  David Spence, Tina Spence, Patrick McGehearty; 

Tina Spence had Sarah Gibson’s proxy. 

13 other members were present. 

 

Election committee report:  Seth Bush, Patrick McGehearty, and Jim Davie were elected to serve on the 

Dallas IFGS board for the next two years. Of 62 members, only 20 voted. 

 

Game planning: 

Jan 2017 – no game planned 

Feb 2017 -  Dark Holm by Tyler Davis as writer/producer. He will get a flyer to Olan for the website 

soon. 

March 2017 - The Annual Banquet is being planned by David and Tina Spence. 

 

The Tornado Alley Chapter of IFGS (was East Central Oklahoma) has requested our help in running a 

mini-game recruiting event at IzumaCon (in Oklahoma City, Jan 6-8, 2017) on Friday evening. Eight 

people have volunteered so far, including Patrick McGehearty,  John Jones, and Olan Knight. The 

current plan is to carpool, leaving around 3pm on Friday to get there before 7pm to allow time to set up 

and run the event Friday evening. Most are planning to return sometime Saturday. 

 

The Director of Weatherford Parks and Recreation, Michael Howard, asked if we were interested in 

hosting a large LARP convention at Camp Holland. Parking at nearby schools and shuttle buses could 

be arranged. We could contact other groups such as Airsoft, Nero, other larps plus vendors to see if 

there was interest. The effort to put on such an event would likely replace that of a major game but 

could provide going benefits and recruitment. Perhaps during July/August when it is too hot to run a 

full scale game? A project for future consideration. 

 

The next board meeting will be the 2
nd

 weekend of January 2017 by Skpe. Interested members should 

contact David Spence to be added to the call. 

 


